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Dear Chair Witt and Committee Members,
I urge your favorable consideration of HB 2834-1, a bill to preserve habitat
connectivity for Oregon wildlife and reduce vehicle-wildlife collisions.  

We need to link survivable habitats using wildlife corridors and safe road crossings
as envisioned by HB 2834-1.

Thank you for considering this important bill.

Reese Mercer
Bend, Oregon 
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